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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 
 
Subject:  AOA Ramp and Vehicle Service Road Closure 
 

Date: August 29, 2016 

 

   Beginning Wednesday, August 31st, a KCAB contractor will begin a ramp milling and overlay project 

to improve the condition of the ramp surrounding former Terminals 1 and 2. This will result in portions 

of the Aircraft Operating Area (AOA) ramp and near-by vehicle service road (VSR) closure. Required 

Notice to Airmen (NOTAM) will be issued throughout the project. The area for this project (image 1) 

will be barricaded off for the duration of the work and is anticipated to take up to 30 days, weather 

dependent.   

 

   The following restrictions will be in place 

- Ramp 2 (Taxilane 2N on airfield plans) will be closed when work is occurring 

- Ramp 1 area near Gate A4, and the Gate itself, will remain closed for the duration 

- The vehicle service road will detour south to Concourse B, west to Concourse C then back on a 

northerly route as depicted below   

 

 Please remain aware of construction 

vehicles/equipment and personnel while in 

this area. Thank you for your cooperation 

and temporary accommodations as this 

project progresses. 

 


